
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/9/2016 2:12:46 PM
Subject: Aiken County Voting Precincts

The following legislation was recalled from Senate Judiciary Committee today.  Wanted y’all to get eyes on it.  Thank 
you.
 
S.0937—Young-- Aiken County Voting Precincts—Judiciary (1.13.16)
 
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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